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WeGo partners with Railway Museum for Rail Safety Week 

 

NASHVILLE – Governor Bill Lee has proclaimed September 17- 23 Rail Safety Week in Tennessee. WeGo 
Public Transit is reminding people to be careful around trains. As part of the Operation Lifesaver awareness 
program, the Tennessee Central Railway Museum will bring a special train car featuring the Safety Caboose to 
Riverfront Station in downtown Nashville on September 21 and 22 from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. Museum volunteers 
will be on-site talk to visitors about rail safety and a television will show Operation Lifesaver videos. Riverfront 
Station is located at 108 First Ave South. Parking is available across the street from the station. 
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About WeGo Public Transit 
The Nashville Metropolitan Transit Authority (Nashville MTA) and the Regional Transportation Authority of 
Middle Tennessee (RTA) are operating bodies of WeGo Public Transit, which serves 26 local bus routes, eight 
regional bus routes, and one train serving Davidson and Wilson Counties.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

                

Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 


